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F3 Trip to the Carrs 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Wilmslow Show 

 

Skipathon 

Monday 13th July 

In Aid of  British Heart Foundation 

Don’t Forget Your Sponsorship Money on Monday 

The sun was shining, as F3 walked the course of the River Bollin from Wilmslow to Styal. Sticks were collected to 

play ‘Pooh Sticks’. The children enjoyed a picnic at Quarry Bank Mill and strolled back to the Carrs for ice creams 

and playground fun. Many thanks to Mrs Barton and Mrs Rundell for accompanying us on our outing and to Miss 

Byrne for a lovely picnic. 

The ‘School Stand’ at the Wilmslow Show looked magnificent with work from KG through 

to F6 on display.  Special prizes were awarded to Freya B in F6, Grace in F5, Illyana and 

Amal in F3.  Congratulations to all who entered the painting competition; first prize was 

awarded to Johanna in F1 and Lola in KG. First prize also went to Beatrice in F5 for her 

model. Many thanks to Gabriella in F4 for collecting the cup on behalf of the whole school, 

and to Mrs Fenton and Mrs Buckley for all their hard work creating and displaying the work! 

Well done everyone! WPS is proud of you! 



What’s On  
Week Commencing 

13.07.2015 

 

Monday 13th 
 

9.15am EYFS Assembly 
10.30am Skipathon 
  
 

Wednesday 15th 
 

Speech Day 
End of Term 

Merits & Courtesies 
 

Bronze Courtesy 
 

Congratulations to Henrike in Rec, Sofia in F6 
& Rebecca in F5 who have all received their 
bronze courtesy  award this week 

 

Second Bronze Courtesy 
 

Congratulations to Ronica & Gabrielle in F2, 
Georgia in F5, and Charlie in F3 who have all 
achieved their second bronze courtesy award 
this week 

Silver Courtesy 
 

Congratulations to Sophie & Vanessa F4 who 
have achieved their silver courtesy award this 
week 

 

Silver Merit 
 

Congratulations to Scarlett F4 who has 
achieved her silver merit award this week. 
 

Second Silver Merit 
 

Congratulations to Georgia in F5 who has 
been awarded her second silver merit this 
week 
 

Gold Merit 
 

Congratulations to Aston, William, Noor & So-
phia in F1, Elizabeth & Maryam in F2, Becca 
in F5 and Rosa in F3 who have all achieved 
their gold merit award this week. 

 

Gold  Courtesy 
 

Congratulations to Coby, Max & Raphael in 
Rec, Alliya, Noor, Aston, Paige, Scarlett, Jo-
hanna, Sophia & Zara in F1, Ariana, Elspeth, 
Sulayman in Rec,  Emily, Maryam, Alex & Sa-
rah in F2 who have all achieved their gold 
courtesy award this week 

  

Stars of the Week 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  

effort and hard work! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Many Happy Returns to all these children who  

celebrate their birthdays this week, next week 

and during the Summer Holidays! 
 

F6 Lydia, Emily & Maddie 
 

F5 Ava & Loryn 
 

F4 Ali & Olivia 
 

F2 Alex, Bethany, Elizabeth &  

Gabriella 
 

F1 William, Harry & Jessica 
 

Reception Elspeth 
 

KG Mia, Leo, Bilal & Mihana 

The latest sun hat order has  
arrived.  If you would like to 
purchase one, please see Mrs 
Wragg in the office. 

On our return in September, please note that summer  

uniform is optional until October half term. 


